
SEBI visit of GNIMS B School 

MMS and PGDM second year Finance students visited SEBI on Monday 27th August, 2018. There was an 

opportunity to interact with Mr. Sahil Malik, DGM SEBI. Session was very interactive and knowledge 

oriented. Students came to know about many real facts and figures about financial markets. We look 

forward for more such visits in future. 

 





















 


